
 

 

 

 

Farewell to comrade Daniel Mooki 
 
It is with great sadness that the PSA has learned of the passing of one of its passionate shop stewards, 
comrade Daniel Mooki. He sadly passed away during the early hours of 19 January 2022. 
 
Daniel was employed by the North West Department of Public Works, stationed at Vryburg. He became a 
PSA member on 1 December 1998 and served as a shop steward for more than 12 years until the time of 
his demise.  
 
Daniel has served and represented the PSA in many platforms in the Department and remarkably he has 
been elected Chairperson of the North West GPSSBC for three consecutive terms, including the current 
term. Amongst his outstanding credentials, he served in the North West PEC as the first-ever Deputy 
Chairperson for Fedusa. Additionally, Daniel also assisted members with grievances lodged against the 
employer.  
 
He will be missed, especially by the constituency he dedicatedly served as shop steward in Dr Ruth 
Segomotsi Mompati District and as the Chairperson of the North West GPSSBC structure.  
  
The PSA is saddened by this sudden loss and expresses condolences to Daniel’s colleagues, family and 
friends. LONG LIVE THE SPIRIT OF COMRADE DANIEL MOOKI, LONG LIVE! 
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